
By identifying it in the VET classrooms

What do we aim for? 

The "STAND UP" project is co-financed by the European Union. The
opinions and views expressed (in this press release/publication/etc.)
are those of the author(s) (name of the school or education and
training organisation) and do not necessarily reflect those of the
European Union or the Spanish Service for the Internationalisation of
Education (SEPIE). Neither the European Union nor the SEPIE National
Agency can be held responsible for them.

STAND UP will give VET teachers the resources they
need to understand cyberbullying and how to
combat it. It will also make VET students aware of
the risks associated with cyberbullying.

Project number: 2021-1-ES01-KA220-000034210

The project’s future results

Training curriculum for teachers: Fight against
cyberbullying!

1.

Student Learning Tools: Say No to Cyberbullying!2.
Mobile app: STAND UP against cyberbullying!3.

Partners

https://standup.erasmus.site

https://standup.erasmus.site/

